
Discussion / Direction / Decision 

of the Gary Paxton Industrial Park (GPIP) Board's 
June 22, 2020 decision to not sell Block 4, Lot 1 to  

John and Maria Welsh. 
 

Step 1 

Testimony from GPIP Director Garry White 

 

Step 2 

Testimony from John and Maria Welsh 

 

Step 3 

Assembly Discussion/Decision 

 

Possible Motion 

I MOVE TO affirm the GPIP Board’s decision. 

 


